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Dear Ms Bardwell 
 
Report of the Independent Supervisor of Auditors General 
 
I am writing to thank you for providing me with a copy of your annual report.  I note that the 
Auditor General for Wales has not needed to enter into arrangements with the FRC in 
respect of statutory audit work as he does not undertake currently any statutory audits 
under the Companies Act 2006.  I also note your confirmation that the Auditor General for 
Wales did not need to notify the Independent Supervisor of any other information under 
Section 1232 of the 2006 Act and that the FRC issued no enforcement notices and made no 
applications for compliance orders during the period covered by your report.  This gives me 
assurance about the compliance of the Auditor General for Wales with the requirements of 
the 2006 Act in the discharge of his duties.   
 
I acknowledge that receipt of this report fulfils your statutory responsibility under the 
Companies Act 2006 Section 1231 to report to me at least once in each calendar year.  I will 
now arrange for your report to be laid before the National Assembly for Wales in 
accordance with my own statutory responsibility under the Companies Act 2006 Section 
1231 (3A).   
 

Yours sincerely 

      
 

CARWYN JONES  
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